
On Tuesday 16th July 2019 Father Craig Szmidt, celebrated Mass in school for the last time as 
our Parish Priest.  

Father Craig arrived at Our Lady of Fatima Parish in August 2016 and in the very short time 
that he has been Parish Priest, he has not only transformed the minds of children and their 
families with his devotion to his vocation, his infinite love for our Lord and his fidelity to 
prayer, especially before the Blessed Sacrament, but he has also transformed Our Lady of 
Fatima Church and hall so that they are now truly places to gather and worship.  

We extended our thanks to Father Craig by presenting him with some cards of good wishes 
and a Marian stole, so that he may remember the school community of Our Lady of Fatima.  

We wish Father Craig well as he continues his ministry during the summer at St Christopher’s, 
Codsall and St Thomas of Canterbury in Tettenhall as Parish Priest. 

 


